
We hope you have had a lovely break. We are very excited to hear about your 

adventures. This term we have got some very exciting topics and we will also 

have some very exciting plans towards Christmas.  

 

The staff in Holly class are: 

Miss McStay – Class Teacher 

Britteney – Teaching assistant 

Himani- Teaching assistant  

 

Our topic this term is Amazing Artists - 

Biographies    Cooking and nutrition  

 Weight and capacity                                Invasion games             

 Why does Christmas matter Christians?        Amazing artists  

 Creating pictures  

 Animals including humans 

Self care, support and safety  

Human and physical features of the local area 

Listening and performing  

 



Our timetable 

Monday afternoons will be our PE lessons so please ensure PE kits are brought 

into school. PE kits will be returned weekly to be washed.  

Our Forest school session will be on a Friday morning, please can you ensure 

that children have wellies and appropriate clothing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is the lunch menu for this half term 

 

 

A staff member from Holly Class will write in the daily diaries about our daily 

activities. If you need to contact a staff member in Holly class please call or 

email the office (office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk)  and they will forward this to 

us.  

mailto:office@rigbyhall.worcs.sch.uk


 


